	Knights of Saint Columba

	Accrington Council 188
	Bulletin No.3P- P13

	Source  Christian Institute
The pandemic-effect has led to doctors being more willing to hand out ‘Do Not Resuscitate’ (DNR) orders, a survey has revealed.

Researchers found that over half of participating medics thought they were making more patient DNRs after the pandemic compared to pre-pandemic levels.

During the Covid-19 outbreak, evidence emerged of blanket use of DNRs for elderly and disabled patients in some places.

Significant factors
The online survey, conducted by academics at St Mary’s University, Twickenham, reported that only 3 per cent of doctors believed they were applying fewer orders post-pandemic.

However, nearly four in ten (39 per cent) of respondents stated they were issuing “somewhat more” DNRs now compared to before the pandemic, with a further 14.7 per cent  (almost one in seven) saying they were issuing “significantly more”.

When asked which factors had most influenced their DNR decisions before and after the pandemic, the survey showed a 9.1 per cent rise among participants who cited “patient age” as a “significant contributing factor”.

‘Resource limitation’ was cited in more than one in five cases (22.5 per cent) – up from just 2.6 per cent.

New normal?
Commenting on the survey, Age UK’s Caroline Abrahams said that during the early stages of the pandemic, “some older people were unable to access the treatment they wanted and required”.

“That must not be allowed to become ‘the new normal’: older people have the same rights to help from the NHS as anyone else and doctors’ judgments must be objective and based on clinical need.”

Last year, The Daily Telegraph revealed that children with learning disabilities were offered ‘Do Not Resuscitate’ (DNR) orders during the coronavirus outbreak.

Karen Woollard told the newspaper that she was asked the question as she attended a check-up with her teenage son Toby, who has Down’s syndrome. She explained: “A child with a learning disability has to fight for so much, do they now have to fight for their life too?”
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